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January 2, 2022 

 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

 

Hello, Wexford is now in confirmed outbreak as there are 2 new positive staff cases.  Neither of 

the staff had close contact with any residents, therefore there are no new precautions.  All of the 

residents are off isolation except for the 1 positive case and any resident that is symptomatic.  
  

Waterford is now on case management due to a new positive staff case.  All of the residents are 

on isolation and families have been notified. 

  

For Kilkenny, only 9 residents remain on isolation and this has been communicated to these 

families.  All of the other residents are off isolation. If you have not been contacted your loved one 

is no longer on isolation. 

 

The other home areas have no changes from yesterday’s update. 

  

We anticipate that the next update will be on Tuesday January 4th unless there is a new outbreak 

area or a new positive resident case.  

 

 

Stay healthy and safe, 

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


